
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classification: Internal 

November 25th , 2019 

 

Customer Advisory on Network Changes Announcement  

 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

We are pleased to share the details of our new 2020 network outlook with you. West Coast South 

America and Central America to Europe services will experience changes to rotations on both headhaul 

and backhaul direction. Please see further details below.  

 

North Europe     

Service 
West Coast South America/Central America to 

North Europe (New Rotation) 

Last Sailing 

(Former Rotation) 

First Sailing  

(New Rotation) 

ECUBEX 

Guayaguil – Manzanillo – Santa Marta Magdalena – 

Southampton – Antwerp – Hamburg – Bremenhaven – 

Veracruz – Altamira – Puerto Moin – Manzanillo - 

Balboa 

 

Maersk Newbury 

Jan. 6th  

Guayaquil 

 

Maersk Brani 

Jan. 13th  

Guayaquil 

CLX 
San Antonio – Balboa – Manzanillo – Antwerp – 

Rotterdam – London Gateway – Hamburg  

Safmarine Nomazwe 

Jan. 6th  

San Antonio 

Polar Ecuador 

Jan. 17th  

San Antonio 

CRX 
Port of Big Creek – Manzanillo – Puero Moin – Cork co 

Cork – Tilbury – Antwerp – Bremenhaven   

Polar Brasil 

Dec. 28th 

Puerto Moin 

Bsl Cape Town 

Jan. 3rd  

Puerto Moin 

 

South Europe  

Service 
West Coast South America/Central America to 

South Europe (New Rotation) 

Last Sailing 

(Former Rotation) 

First Sailing  

(New Rotation) 

ECUMED 

Guayaquil – Puerto Bolivar-El oro – Balboa – 

Manzanillo – Port Tangier Mediterranee – Algeciras – 

Piraeus – Canakkale – Izmit Korfezi – Ambarli port 

Istanbul – Bosperus – Yuzhny – Novorossiysk   

 

Maersk Bintan 

Jan. 5th 

  Guayaquil 

 

Laust Maersk 

Jan. 12th 

  Guayaquil 

CARMED 
 

Discontinued 

Bsl Cape Town 

Dec. 29th 

Manzanillo 

 

/ 

 

We expect to handle the migration to the new schedules without service interruptions. Updated 

service maps and transit time overviews for our future network will be updated on 

https://www.maersk.com/global-presence.  

 

We want to thank you for your business and look forward to continuously serving global transportation 

needs and in case you have any questions please contact your local sales representative. 

 

Best regards,  

Maersk 

https://www.maersk.com/global-presence

